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  Aarhus, May 8, 2024 

Press release 

Change of CEO in DAFA Group 

Steen Bødtker will step down as CEO of DAFA Group A/S as of September 1, 2024, after 6 
years in the role and 16 years as a member of the Board of Directors prior to this.  
The resignation takes place by mutual agreement with the main owner, CataCap. When 
CataCap acquired the company two years ago, it was agreed that Steen Bødtker would 
remain as CEO for a period of time to ensure the best possible transition to the new 
ownership and to assist in building a new management team. 

This work has now been completed, and Steen Bødtker is stepping down to focus on his 
board career and investor role. 

DAFA Group has appointed a new CEO, who will start on September 1st, the name will be 
announced in June. 

Chairman of the Board Eivind Kolding says: "Steen Bødtker has been a fantastic asset to the 
company, where he has competently and with high energy headed the company. He has been a 
pleasure to work with, and we wish him all the best in the next phase of his professional life." 

Steen Bødtker says: "DAFA is deeply rooted in me, and I have enjoyed all my years, both as 
Chairman of the Board and as CEO. I would like to thank all employees, owners, the Board, and 
partners for their fantastic cooperation. I will surely miss the unique spirit of the DAFA Group." 
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